
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Comberton Primary School… 

a caring community where everyone can develop their confidence, capability and creativity 

 
 

Head Teacher: Mr P. Freear 

Chair of Governors: Mr S. Deakin 

 

Comberton Primary School 

Borrington Road 

Kidderminster 

Worcestershire 

DY10 3ED 

 

Tel: 01562 754704 

Fax: 01562 753907 

Email:office@comberton.worcs.sch.uk 

Website: www.combertonprimary.com 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Tuesday 15th January 2019 

 
Dear parents/carers 
 
I am writing to ask for your co-operation regarding pupils riding scooters 
or bikes when they come onto the school site. 
 
If children choose to travel to school by scooter or bicycle, (they can be 
stored at your own responsibility by the Early Years building) then can we 
ask that you ensure that your child dismounts their bicycle and walks their 
scooter once through the school gates – they should not be riding them on 
the school grounds. 
 
Can we also ask that they walk bicycles and scooters from the site at the 
end of the school day. 
 
The site is incredibly busy and this will ensure everyone’s safety. 
 
Thank you for you co-operation. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr P. Freear 
Headteacher 


